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Sulabh International founder calls on the Governor 

The Founder of Sulabh International Social Service Organization, New Delhi,  

Dr. Bindeshwar Pathak and Secretary, Gandhi Darshan, Hyderabad, Shri 

G.V.V.S.D.S. Prasad called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. 

Mishra (Retd.) at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 4th February 2019. They discussed on 

Swachh Bharat Mission and 150th birth anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi. 

Dr. Pathak briefed the Governor about Sulabh International Social Service 

Organization. Shri Prasad, who is the Secretary, Gandhi Darshan, Hyderabad also 

briefed him about the initiatives of Gandhi Darshan, Hyderabad. 

The Governor emphasised on promotion of cleanliness amongst the cities, towns, 

and villages. Keeping of the surroundings and dwellings clean must be propagated 

and practised by one and all, he said.  

The Governor shared his experiences and initiatives of Raj Bhavan towards the 

Swachh Bharat Mission. He suggested for joint action of Sulabh International and 

State Governor of Arunachal Pradesh for a concrete and tangible result in keeping 

with the Mission of our Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi.  
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